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REPORT FOR ACTION 

 

Results of Collective Bargaining with the Toronto 
Professional Fire Fighters Association, Local 3888, 
International Association of Fire Fighters (I.A.F.F.) 
 
Date:  December 6, 2018 
To:  City Council 
From:  City Manager 
Wards:  All 

SUMMARY 
 
The purpose of this report is to advise City Council that the City Manager will be 
submitting a report titled “Results of Collective Bargaining with the Toronto Professional 
Fire Fighters Association, Local 3888, International Association of Fire Fighters 
(I.A.F.F.)” to City Council for consideration at its meeting of December 13, 2018. 

CONTACT 
 
Michael Wiseman, Director of Employee & Labour Relations 
Human Resources 
Tel: 416-392-5006 
Email: Michael.Wiseman@toronto.ca 

SIGNATURE 
 
 
 
 
 
Chris Murray 
City Manager 
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